
From: Grant, Robert <robertgrant@scbaptist.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2012 12:56:06 PM
Subject: RE: Questions

The most pressing question is : Has the 941 information has been exposed and does a church need to file for the 
protection ?
Thanks
Robert Grant

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 11:59 AM 
To: Grant, Robert
Subject: RE: Questions

Robert,
I have attached some frequently asked questions. They might be able to answer your questions. 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Grant, Robert [mailto:robertgrant@scbaptist.org]
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 11:50 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Questions

Ms. Veldran,
Thank you for taking these questions for us.

As a “non-profit” a church does not pay income taxes, however we do submit Federal and State Income tax
information quarterly through a 941 and yearly on a W-2 to employees. (Some ministers elect to not withhold
through the employer (the church) because they are “self-employed for Social security reasons.)

Our questions: 1. Are non-profits/ churches included in the “businesses” that were possible victims of the Cyber
Attack?

2. Will the use of 941 filings and W-2 state filings also cause Churches to be included in the “business” 
concerns and require the churches to call for the credit monitoring/ identity protection?

3. Are church EIN numbers being compromised because they appear on the 941 and W-2 forms
issued?

4. Should churches be concerned about contacting all former staff/employees who now live out of 
state and provide the information for personal identification protection?

We are addressing this information in a press release to our 2135 churches through several media streams today if 
possible.

Thanks for the response!
Robert Grant
Director of Church Retirement, Insurance and Administration
South Carolina Baptist Convention
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From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 11:09 AM 
To: Grant, Robert
Subject: Questions

I look forward to your questions.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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